
 

 

8th May 2025 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

Director Resignation and Call for Casual Vacancy Nomination 

Dear Members, 

The NCHA wishes to advise that Sarah Kennedy has formally resigned from the Board of Directors, 
effective 1st May 2025. The Board has accepted Sarahs’ resignation with regret and gratitude. 

Sarah has made a valued contribution to the Association during her 4 years on the Board, particularly 
in the areas of Affiliates portfolio, the daunting role of co-ordinating stables for the 2023 and 2024 
Futurities and more recently as Director of Pro Trainers and taking on the significant task of Pro 
Trainer certification.  

We thank Sarah sincerely for her service, passion for the sport, and commitment to our members. 

In accordance with the NCHA Constitution, the Board now invites expressions of interest to fill this 
casual vacancy. Members interested in nominating themselves or another eligible member should 
submit a written expression of interest to the NCHA Office at generalmanager@ncha.com.au by 
Thursday 22nd May 2025 

For further details about the role or nomination process, please contact the NCHA Office on 0267 
659 356 or via email. 

Sincerely, 

Wayne Brown 

General Manager 

National Cutting Horse Association 

 


